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Dear Families,  

 

On Friday 28 June we are hosting our first ever Poetry Slam. This will involve all classes 

performing poetry to an audience.  

 

Each class will perform age appropriate poetry. The classes will make this fun and 

exciting to watch, they will also recite poetry for you to enjoy. We are also 

encouraging  houses to perform in groups too.  

 

We will have a panel of judges who will judge the winners of the Poetry Slam. The 

winning class will receive book tokens to buy books for their reading areas.  

 

Once the Poetry Slam is complete you can stay at school for a family picnic. This 

event is weather permitting.  

 

Carol and her team can provide a picnic lunch for the children who are either in 

Small Blue or Holly Blue Class, or in receipt of Free School Lunches. This has to be 

ordered in advance. We will not be providing the normal hot lunches on this day.  

 

Please complete the attached form by Wednesday 19  June if you require Carol to 

make a school picnic lunch for your child. If you are providing a packed lunch from 

home, you do not need to return this reply slip. 

 

We ask that you arrive for 10.45am, the  Poetry Slam will start  at 11.00am. The picnic 

will be at 12.00 noon. We will ask families to leave at 12.30pm. Due to building works, 

we will not be able to permit late comers onto the school site. The gates will then be 

reopened at 12.00 noon and 12.30pm. Please being blankets or chairs to make 

yourselves as comfortable as possible. 
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The PTA will provide a refreshment stall so you can purchase additional goodies.  

 

For this event we ask that there is no smoking or vaping on the school premises.  

 

We are looking forward to doing something a bit different and we hope that all our 

families enjoy this event.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Miss Churchman 

 


